
Rabat 2017 Grand Prix Serie 1 

Welcome

Presidents and Secretaries General 

World Taekwondo Member National Associations 

Dear Taekwondo family members, 

It is my great pleasure to welcome your National Association to participate in the 

Rabat 2017 Grand Prix Serie, which is scheduled for 22-23-24 September 2017 

in Rabat, Morocco 

Rabat 2017 is very meaningful in that, it will be the first Grand Prix event taking 

place in Africa. I am confident that Rabat 2017 will feature the world’s best 

Taekwondo athletes, including Olympic medalists and world champions, across 

eight different weight categories. Rabat 2017 will also draws high interest from 

both international media and general public as it serves as one of the direct 

Olympic qualification events.  

Moroccan Taekwondo family, will be honored to welcome you and your athletes, 

we strongly hope that you will enjoy the Grand Prix Series as well as the Great 

Stay awaiting you in Rabat , Morocco. 

Sincerely yours, 

Driss El Hilali 

President of the Royal Moroccan Taekwondo Federation 


